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Dear Business Partners, 
 
the spread of the corona virus is very fast and affects every individual and every company. As the health 
and safety of our business partners and employees are our top priorities, we consider the current 
measures to be absolutely correct and necessary. These include severe travel restrictions, digital 
meetings, visitor reduction on the site and compliance with hygiene and distance regulations. 
Nevertheless, even in these difficult times, we certainly offer you the service you can expect from us and 
provide you with the best possible support. Because only together we can survive this crisis.  
 
 
You can rely on us! 
 
Following this, you can continue to reach us under the familiar telephone numbers and e-mail addresses. 
Whether from home office or office - our employees will answer your questions as usual and take care of 
your requests as soon as possible.   
 
 
We supply you even in these difficult times! 

 
Despite the Corona crisis, we are still able to deliver and are in 
close contact with all partners in our supply chain in order to be 
able to react to possible effects at an early stage. Currently, we do 
not observe any bottlenecks in the supply of raw materials. This 
means we are well prepared to supply you with products even in 
the event of high demand – of course in consistent high quality. 
  
 

 
We wish you and your families all the best! Stay healthy!  
 
Your Follmann Team 
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